
        
 

TAG Heuer unveils exclusive UAE ‘Autavia’  

at Dubai Watch Week 2017 edition  

With just 150 to ever be produced, the UAE specific reinterpretation of the 2017 

Autavia reedition combines all the heritage of its 1960s ancestor with the  

TAG Heuer’s contemporary precision, functionality and Middle Eastern cues 

 
Dubai, UAE, November 15th – The Autavia. The chronograph made legendary by racing 
drivers in the 1960s and much coveted on the collectors' circuit is making its comeback in 
2017. Today,  
TAG Heuer revisits this iconic timepiece with a UAE exclusive timepiece to be launched at 
Dubai Watch Week (DWW) from November 16 to 20.  
 
Developed by TAG Heuer in partnership with Ahmed Seddiqi & Sons, the UAE version will be 
limited to 150 pieces in total. Only 9 will be available during DWW, while 70 will be released in 
December, and the final 71 in the new year. Each watch will have its production number 
engraved from ‘001’ to ‘150’ and will only be available in the UAE.  

For Mohammed Abdulmagied Seddiqi, an encounter at Basel World with Jean-Claude Biver, 
TAG Heuer CEO and President of the LVMH Watch Group Division last March was the catalyst 
for the project. “This timepiece was inspired by the automotive heritage shared by the UAE 
and TAG Heuer. Reflecting the history of our great nation, the TAG Heuer UAE Autavia pays 
tribute to the UAE through its tropical dial, reminiscent of its desert sands. The Autavia is 
an iconic timepiece loved by collectors, and I believe a unique UAE edition will only add to its 
history and legend, making it a desirable collector’s item,” he said.  

  

The Autavia's comeback is the result of a unique collaborative campaign — the "Autavia Cup" 

— which revived the cherished watch in consultation with its admirers: an innovative and 

collaborative project that received more than 50,000 responses, demonstrating TAG Heuer's 

commitment to and respect for these true devotees. 

This reinterpretation is both modern and faithful to its roots, capturing the spirit of golden age 
motor racing. These aesthetic codes and historic roots are inextricably embedded in the new 
generation of the Autavia, while harnessing contemporary technology to improve functionality, 
along with TAG Heuer’s signature accuracy. A retro look updated with touches of modernity, 
grounded in the real world. And for the purists, a distressed brown camel leather strap with 
ecru stitching. 
 
The classic detailed design has been retained along with the rotating bezel, but the face has 
increased from the 39mm of the original to 42mm for the contemporary version, creating a 
more imposing and striking stature. The UAE specific model, has been adorned with a beige 
opaline dial, and three brown ‘azurage’ counters, with minutes, seconds, and hours at the 3, 
6, and 9 o’clock positions respectively. “Autavia” is proudly displayed above the TAG Heuer 
logo in the 12 o’clock position, while the date aperture is positioned at 6 o’clock, bestowing the 
piece with the balance and precision you would expect from today’s elite racing vehicles.  
 
The inscription ‘Heuer 02’ above the date aperture reflects the innovative proprietary 
movement of this particular model. The new Heuer 02 configuration, comprised of 168 



        
 
components along with a pillar wheel and vertical clutch, operates at a frequency of 4Hz giving 
the Autavia an 80-hour power reserve. Visible through the sapphire back, the TAG Heuer 
proprietary mechanism offers maximum space for the counters, resulting in a visual balance 
and perfect legibility. 
 
The dial itself is encased in scratch-resistant sapphire crystal with anti-reflection coating on 
both sides, with a fluted steel crown. Rhodium plated finishing with Super-LumiNova® ensures 
each hand and embedded indexes are clearly visible in low-light conditions, while the Autavia 
can be mounted on the wrist using the limited-edition UAE-specific brown camel strap with 
ecru stitching or a sixties-inspired 7-row steel "beads of rice" bracelet, accented with polished 
steel pin buckle and emblazoned with the TAG Heuer logo.  
 
This year’s Dubai Watch Week, founded by Ahmed Seddiqi & Sons in 2015, provides an 
intimate environment for collectors, watchmakers, brands, and members of the media to 
develop a deeper understanding of horological perfection. In conjunction with the 2017 theme 
of Classic & Contemporary, TAG Heuer’s Autavia truly embodies both aspects, with an 

exclusive and authentic piece available solely for the UAE market.  The very limited number in 

production ensures that it will become just as much a collector’s edition as the 1962 original.  
 
With just 10 available at Dubai Watch Week, from November 16 to 20, enthusiasts will have 
the opportunity to obtain the deluxe chronograph inscribed with a single-digit production 
number before it goes on general sale at specific UAE outlets in December.  
 

Technical Details 

Reference  CBE2113.FC8226 

Movement  Heuer 02 Manufacture - automatic chronograph with date 

   Power reserve 80 hours  

Case   Diameter 42 mm – in polished steel  

   Polished steel horns with 2 facets 

   Aluminum brown polished 12 hour scale bidirectional turning bezel 

                            Domed sapphire crystal with double anti-reflective treatment  

                                           Polished steel screwed sapphire case back with LIMITED EDITION special engraving,                                               

l                                          limited numbered xxxx/150                                                                                                              

                                                                        

Dial    Beige opalin – Date window at 6 o'clock 

              3 brown “azurage” counters 

                     - Chronograph minute counter at 3 o'clock 

                     - Chronograph hour counter at 9 o'clock 

                     - Small second counter at 6 o'clock  

                Rhodium-plated applique indices, with polished and satin-finished top,      

               with white SuperLuminovaTM highlights 

                Rhodium-plated hour and minute hands with beige SuperLuminovaTM 

                Rhodium-plated chronograph seconds hand  

               Black "Heuer" logo and "AUTAVIA" inscription at 12 o'clock, "HEUER-02" inscription           

at 6 o'clock 

Water-resistance  100 metres 

Bracelet   Brown camel strap with polished steel pin buckle, Heuer logo 

 



        
 

– END – 

About TAG HEUER 

TAG Heuer, the avant-garde of Swiss watchmaking since 1860. Ever since, TAG Heuer has been striving to push 

the boundaries further, inventing timepieces for those who love to defy convention. This technical expertise was 

harnessed at a very early stage for achieving extreme accuracy, particularly in the creation of exceptional 

chronographs. Under the leadership of Jean-Claude Biver, CEO of TAG Heuer and President of the LVMH Group 

Watch Division, the new models, including the connected watch, reveal a new dynamism: faster lead times and 

developments, and a completely transformed environment. TAG Heuer is currently the only watch brand to be able 

to communicate in the four different worlds: Art, Lifestyle, Sport and Heritage. Our partnerships in sport, with the 

Formula 1 Red Bull Racing team, the Monaco F1 Grand Prix, the FIA Formula E Championship, the Indy 500 in 

Indianapolis, and legendary races including the Pikes Peak and Carrera Panamericana; in football with Manchester 

United, the English Premier League, the German Bundesliga, the French Professional Football League, the Spanish 

La Liga, Major League Soccer in the USA, the Chinese Football League, the Japanese Premier League, the Asian 

Cup, the Chinese Men's National Football Team and the Australian Men's National Football team; in cycling with 

the professional BMC Racing team, the Tours of Abu Dhabi and Dubai, the Cadel Evans Great Ocean Road Race 

in Australia, the Giro d'Italia and the Tour of California; and our ambassadors, living football legend Cristiano 

Ronaldo, trendsetting it-girl Bella Hadid, icons of electronic music David Guetta and Martin Garrix, surfing champion 

Kai Lenny, American star quarterback Tom Brady, Australian actor Chris Hemsworth, Patrick Dempsey… all share 

the brand's core values: teamwork, ambition and a taste for challenge which also drive TAG Heuer to go beyond 

the traditions of the watchmaking industry. 

Our slogan #DontCrackUnderPressure is much more than an affirmation: it is a state of mind. TAG Heuer is an 

LVMH Group company. For more information, visit tagheuer.com 

Instagram : @tagheuer, Twitter: @TAGHeuer, Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/TAGHeuer 

 
For Media Enquiries: 
 
TAG Heuer Middle-East – Media Contacts: 
Ben Kershaw, Chief Operating Officer, Katch International – ben@katchthis.com  
Anna Aine, PR Executive, Katch International – anna@katchthis.com  
 

About Ahmed Seddiqi & Sons 

Curators of time since 1950, Ahmed Seddiqi & Sons is the Middle East’s most trusted destination for luxury watches 

and jewellery. Recognized today as a pioneer among the leading retailers in the region, the family owned-and-run 

company represents more than 60 luxury timepiece brands across 65 locations in the UAE.  

 An advocate of horology in the region’s retail landscape, Ahmed Seddiqi & Sons continues to create sustainable 

platforms for watchmaking and servicing, supporting watch enthusiasts and collectors in the region to increase their 

passion and understanding of the art of timekeeping.  

 Ahmed Seddiqi & Sons prides itself in offering unparalleled customer service across pre and post-sale dimensions. 

Led by the passion and credibility of the second, third and fourth generations of Seddiqi family members, the 

organization delivers a dynamic commitment to preserving and enhancing the preservation, creation and innovation 

of watchmaking for decades to come. 
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